Certificate of Compliance
With Pre and Post Filing Announcements

Rushmore Media Company licensee of Television station (KO9YI-D) licensed to
Gillette, Wyoming certifies that it has broadcast pre and post filing announcements on
the dates and times set forth, in compliance with 47 C.F.R. section 73.3580 of the rules
of the Federal Communications Commission.

Pre-filing Announcements

The pre-filing announcements set forth below was broadcast on the following
dates and times.

Date Time
1) April 2, 2014 2:48:30pm
2) April 9, 2014 6:13:41pm
3) April 16, 2014 10:33:05am
4) April 16, 2014 4:57:55pm
5) April 16, 2014 9:42:34am
6) May 1, 2014 9:46:38pm
7) May 16, 2014 9:34:01pm

On August 26, 2009, KO9YI-D was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2014. Our
license will expire on October 1, 2014. We must file an application for renewal with the
FCC on or before June 2, 2014. When filed, a copy of this application will be available
for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning this station’s
performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and
petitions with the commission by June 1, 2014.

Further information concerning the FCC'’s broadcast license renewal process is
available at 1671 Commercial Avenue, Sheridan, Wyoming 82801 or may be obtained
from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554



Post-filing Announcements

The post-filing announcements set forth below was broadcast on the following
dates and times.

Date Time
1) June 1, 2014 3:41:31pm
2) June 16, 2014 6:18:45pm
3) July 1, 2014 9:46:49pm
4) July 16, 2014 6:07:37pm
5) August 1, 2014 6:52:28pm
6) August 16, 2014 6:25:09pm

On August 26, 2009, KO9YI-D was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2014. Our
license will expire October 1, 2014. We have filed an application for license renewal
with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and
petitions with the FCC by September 1, 2014.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is
available at 1671 Commercial Boulevard, Sheridan, Wyoming 82801or may be obtained
from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554.

This Certificate of Compliance was placed in the station’s public inspection file on

August 26, 2014). This Certificate will be kept in the public inspection file for as long as
the renewal application, to which it refers, is retained.
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